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INCREASED RECREATIONAL VESSEL TRAFFIC
CALCASIEU SHIP CHANNEL

On August 8, 2020, beginning at approximately 10 a.m., an increase in recreational boat traffic is
expected on portions of the Calcasieu Ship Channel in the vicinity of Prien Lake and Lake
Charles, LA. This may impact local boat ramps and the ship channel.

Recreational and commercial traffic are reminded to use caution when navigating through areas
of heavy traffic and to abide by all relevant local, state and federal regulations.

This notice will be posted on the HOMEPORT website at http://homeport.uscg.mil and the VTS
Port Arthur website at https://www.atlanticarea.uscg.mil/vtsportarthur/. If you have questions,
please contact MSU Port Arthur at (409) 723-6500 or MSU Lake Charles at (337) 912-0073.

L. Wiohe

M. A. WIKE
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard
Captain of the Port




